

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

April 13, 2017

Superintendent Dr. Sabrina Boykins-Everett Thomasville City Schools 404 N. Broad Street (3rd Floor) Thomasville, Georgia 31792

Dear Superintendent Dr. Sabrina Boykins-Everett:

Congratulations to you and to Footsteps2Brillance on your partnership to end illiteracy in the Thomasville City School System. As a son of two teachers, I greatly admire those who dedicate their lives to the fulfilling endeavor of teaching our state and nation's youth.

As the world around us changes, it is encouraging to see school systems and organizations join and combine their efforts to find different ways to utilize technology to teach. I have no doubt that this innovative approach to education will make strides in helping both our youth and our communities as a whole.

Again, congratulations on this unique partnership. I wish you good luck on your future endeavors, and if I can ever be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Kindest Regards,

David Perdue

United States Senator